
Crossroads of Flagler County 

CA THERINE D. ROBINSON 
MAYOR 

JOHN ROGERS 
VICE-MAYOR 

DR. ALVIN B. JACKSON, JR. 
CITY MANAGER 

COMMISSIONERS: 

BlLLBAXLEY 

DONNIE NOBLES 

JAN REEGER 

June 28, 2019 

Pastor Terry Wines 
First United Methodist Church of Bunnell Trustees 
205 N. Pine Street 
Bunnell, Florida 32110 

RE: Notification of Appeal: Public Hearing Case PZA #2019-21: Request for Special 
Exception to Operate A Cold Weather Homeless Shelter at 205 N. Pine Street. 

Dear Pastor Wines: 

This letter is to notify you and your agency that the Flagler County Family Assistance Center, 
Inc. a.k.a. The Sheltering Tree has filed an appeal through the City Clerk's office to be heard 
in front of the City Commission against the decision rendered by the Planning, Zoning and 
Appeals Board on the above case from May 31 , 2019. 

The appeal is scheduled for Monday, July 8, 2019 at 7 pm, City Commission Chambers, 201 
W. Moody Blvd. Please be present and prepared to present any evidences or information to 
the Commission Board regarding this case. 

p 
If you 

rel~
have 

/ 
any questions or need additional information, please let me know. Thank you. 

Rodney . ucas, MPA, CPM 
Community Development Director 
City of Bunnell , FL 
rlucas@bunnellcity.us 
(386) 437-7516 

The City of Bunnell is an Equal Opportunity Service Provider. 
Post Office Box 756· Bunnell, Florida 32110-0756· 386-437-7500· Fax 386-437-7503 
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June 28, 2019 

Ms. Susan Bickings, Chair 
Flagler County Family Assistance Center, Inc. 
205 N. Pine Street 
Bunnell, Florida 3211 0 

RE: Notification of Appeal: Public Hearing Case PZA #2019-21: Request for Special 
Exception to Operate A Cold Weather Homeless Shelter at 205 N. Pine Street. 

Dear Ms. Bickings: 

This letter is to notify you and your agency that the Flagler County Family Assistance Center, 
Inc. a.k.a. The Sheltering Tree has filed an appeal through the City Clerk's office to be heard 
in front of the City Commission against the decision rendered by the Planning, Zoning and 
Appeals Board on the above case from May 31 , 2019. 

The appeal is scheduled for Monday, July 8, 2019 at 7 pm, City Commission Chambers, 201 
W . Moody Blvd. Please be present and prepared to present any evidences or information to 
the Commission Board regarding this case. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know. Thank you. 

Rodney D. cas, MPA, CPM 
Community Development Director 
City of Bunnell, FL 
rlucas@bunnellcity.us 
(386) 437-7516 
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